BRITISH EMBASSY
SECUL

30 June 1987
Mr Sohn Byung~Kun
Korea Administrative Scriveners
Association
1673-2 Socho-dong,
Kangnam-ku,
Seoul
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Thank you for your recent letter to the Ambassador which
have been passed to me for reply.

This is to confirm that we have no objection to accepting
a translation by a licensed public translator,and covered by
Form PTF 101, in support of an application for entry clearance.
We do, however, reserve the right to quexrry any translation we
receive if we believe it is not accurate.

I hope that clarifies the possition for you. If you have
any other querries please do not hesitate to contact me.'
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